Department of Neurology



2101 Commonwealth Blvd., Suite D Ann Arbor, MI 48105-5716 Phone: 734.936.8803 Fax: 734.764.6444 www.alzheimers.med.umich.edu

April 21, 2017

Mr. Keith Famie Visionalist Entertainment Productions 28345 Beck Road, Suite 404 Wixom, MI 48393

Dear Keith,

I am pleased to offer my support on behalf of the Michigan Alzheimer's Disease Center and connect you with other key players in dementia research and care at the University of Michigan to assist in the production of your very interesting project, "On the Front Lines of Alzheimer's Disease".

We have had an Alzheimer's Center at the University for over 30 years now. As a recently funded statewide Center through the NIH National Institute on Aging, we are committed to supporting new projects and increasing dementia awareness through collaborative education and outreach efforts across the state of Michigan. I especially applaud your focus on prevention, social engagement, and well-being in your production, as it is of the upmost importance to those concerned about Alzheimer's disease and related dementias. I am happy to connect you with professionals at the University of Michigan, and key individuals at our partner universities Wayne State University and Michigan State University, as well as members of the community who are willing to share their story.

Thank you for your work raising awareness of Alzheimer's disease and related dementias and communicating to the public the importance of continued research toward the goal of stopping these devastating diseases. I look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Henry L. Paulson, MD, PhD

An Yan

Lucille Groff Chair of Neurology for Alzheimer's Disease and Related Disorders

Professor of Neurology

Director, Michigan Alzheimer's Disease Center

Co-Director, Protein Folding Diseases Initiative